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Dr. Simon Green is a Professor of Politics and International Relations at Aston University, UK, and is
a frequent contributor to AICGS publications and events.

What will the outcome of last week’s EU summit mean for the future of the UK’s position within the
Union? According to Dr. Simon Green, Professor of Politics at Aston University, UK, it could spell
disaster for Britain in the single market of the EU. In his essay entitled The Beginning of the End of
the Road? Britain and the European Council meeting, 8/9 December 2011, originally published in
Aston University's Aston Centre for Europe blog, Dr. Green explains that Prime Minster David
Cameron’s decision to exclude the UK from the EU’s new intergovernmental pact will alienate the
UK from the Union more than ever before.

To read Dr. Green’s essay, please click here.
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